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1
PURPOSE

1.1
To update members on progress made by the Local Development Framework (LDF) Members Working Group towards preparing the Core Strategy and Balancing the Housing Markets Development Plan Document (DPD’s)

1.2
Relevance to the Council’s ambitions and priorities

· Council Ambitions – views collected during the consultation exercise will give an indication of how the public perceives all of the Council’s Ambitions and how they can be incorporated into the LDF.

· Community Objectives – views collected will help inform future planning policy on how to best conserve our countryside, the natural beauty of the area and enhance our built environment.

· Corporate Priorities - views collected is relevant to the LDF, which is the spatial expression of the Community Strategy.

· Other Considerations – the information collected may be relevant for other Council Strategies and Plans.

2
BACKGROUND

2.1
Members will recall the decision made at January 2007 Planning & Development Committee to convene the LDF Members Working Group to agree the content of a consultation leaflet.  The purpose of the consultation leaflet is to give members of the public information on the LDF process and how they can get involved.  The ultimate aim is to gather views on a range of key themes to be incorporated into an Issues and Options Document for both the Core Strategy and Balancing the Housing Markets DPD’s.

3
ISSUES

3.1
The group has met on two occasions to discuss the consultation leaflet and to approve its format and content.  A wide ranging discussion explored ways of making the leaflet’s appearance and content engaging to those members of the public who would not normally participate in planning matters, and to provide a steer on the proposed consultation techniques.

3.2
The result is the consultation leaflet appended to this document for information.

3.3
The consultation leaflet and an explanatory letter will be the basis of a Borough-wide public consultation exercise beginning March 2007 and ending April 2007.  Consultation leaflet’s will be posted to all those who are on the LDF Consultation database, deposited at all libraries, including the mobile libraries, and Council Offices, and put on the Council’s website.

3.4
The results and implications of the Consultation Exercise will be reported back to Committee in due course.
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